
David A. Nardone <danardone@icloud.com> 
 
Dear Rep Helm 
Chairman, House Committee on Energy and The Environment 
 
Dear Rep Helm/Mr. Chairman: 
 
Clean air can put a dent into the grim health statistics showing that poor air quality results in an increase 
in premature deaths and heart attacks. In addition, there is an increase in lost work days and 
unnecessary annual costs in the billions of dollars for toxic air quality. 
 
Please support HB 2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
david.a.nardone 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
House District #30 (Rep Sollman) 
Senate District #15 (Sen Riley) 
 


